
The College of Humanities Student Support Services team

We invite you to pass by and say hello.

We are excited to meet you!

will be at the

Upper Quad (Main Library) or Shepstone Foyer (if it rains)

on 

      Tuesday, 15th April 2025

from 

  10h00 - 15h00

ATTENTION ALL

  Humanities Students

HOWARD COLLEGE     
       CAMPUS




